
For more information about AFPC 
visit www.pcchoirs.org

E-mail: info@pcchoirs.org
Tel: 714.633.7554

You are cordially invited
to participate in an informational 

and organizational meeting
for the Archdiocese of Boston

and surrounding dioceses

PUERI CANTORES
YOUTH CHOIR FESTIVALS

For Conductors of Elementary and High School Choirs

Tuesday, April 14, 2015
7:00 p.m.

St. Cecilia’s Parish
18 Belvidere St., Boston, MA 02115

a Learn about the American Federation Pueri Cantores 
(AFPC), the official organization of Roman Catholic 
youth choirs.

a Participate in the initial planning process to bring  AFPC 
choir festivals to the Boston area in 2016.

a Network and collaborate with conductors of Catholic 
parish & school youth choirs in your area.

AFPC Executive Director Jan Schmidt will be available to 
answer your questions about Pueri Cantores and facilitate a 
brief roundtable discussion.

RSVP appreciated at info@pcchoirs.org

a All Are Welcome a 


